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Winter Break

Access Student Handbook Here

December
Universal Human Rights Month

9th     ROARS Assembly (K-6) 
12th    Bball Vs. Fern Bacon
13th    School Site Council Meeting
14th    Bball Vs. MLK
15th    Esports Vs. Will C. Wood
19th    Bball Vs. Alice Bimey
19th    Vision and Hearing (K-2) 
20th   Vision and Hearing 5th & 8th
21st     Bball Vs. SES
22nd   ESports Vs. MLK
26th    Winter Break Begins

January 
National Mentoring Month

9th     First Day back from winter Break
11th     Bball Vs. Sutter
12th    ESports Vs. Sutter
16th    MLK Day (No School) 
20th   Vision & Hearing K-2

Winter Break is here!  We will be on Winter Break
from December 26, 2022 - January 8, 2023.  The
first day back to school will be January 9, 2023.  
 

Pantry food boxes will be available during winter
break on the Middle School side on
Wednesday, December 28, 2022, and
Wednesday, January 4, 2023, from 9 a.m. to 10
a.m., while supplies last.
 

The food boxes are available to the community,
not only SCUSD families. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/146n4-y6_CWWbreyoVryMQmFec-l9HR4e/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112375531419631602526&rtpof=true&sd=true


kindergarten Registration

To be eligible to register for kindergarten for Fall 2023, children must be five years
old on or before September 1, 2023. Children that turn five years old from
September 2, 2023, through April 2, 2024, have the opportunity to enroll in the
district's Transitional Kindergarten (TK) programs. Information on TK registration will be
available in 2023. 

Parents/guardians will be able to register their child for kindergarten starting on
January 11, 2023, either online, at the Enrollment Center, or at school (available only
January 10-24).

To register, families will need to provide photo identification, address verification,
proof of birth documentation, and the child’s immunization record. See the full
list of required enrollment documentation. 

THE SACRAMENTO CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT PROHIBITS DISCRIMINATION, INTIMIDATION, HARASSMENT (INCLUDING SEXUAL HARASSMENT) OR BULLYING BASED ON A PERSON’S ACTUAL OR
PERCEIVED ANCESTRY, COLOR, DISABILITY, RACE OR ETHNICITY, RELIGION, GENDER, GENDER EXPRESSION, GENDER IDENTITY, IMMIGRATION STATUS, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, SEXUAL ORIENTATION,

OR ASSOCIATION WITH A PERSON OR GROUP WITH ONE OR MORE OF THESE ACTUAL OR PERCEIVED CHARACTERISTICS. FOR QUESTIONS OR COMPLAINTS, CONTACT EQUITY COMPLIANCE OFFICER
AND TITLE IX COORDINATOR: STEPHAN BROWN – 5735 47TH AVENUE, SACRAMENTO CA, 95824; 916.643.9425; STEPHAN-BROWN@SCUSD.EDU.  FOR EMPLOYMENT-RELATED QUESTIONS OR

COMPLAINTS, CONTACT HUMAN RESOURCE SERVICES: CANCY MCARN – CHIEF HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICER – 5735 47TH AVENUE, SACRAMENTO CA, 95824; 916.643.7474; CANCY-
MCARN@SCUSD.EDU. SECTION 504 COORDINATOR: VICTORIA FLORES, DIRECTOR, 5735 47TH AVENUE, SACRAMENTO CA, 95824,  916.643.9412, VICTORIA-FLORES@SCUSD.EDU.

https://www.scusd.edu/transitional-kindergarten
https://www.scusd.edu/kindergarten-registration
https://www.scusd.edu/enrollment-center-k-12
https://www.scusd.edu/post/what-you-need-know-register-your-student


District News

JSK8 News

Sacramento County is now at a high level of COVID cases.  This means that as of
December 26, 2022, indoor masking is required in Sac City. USD.  Because we will
be on break, please check your emails for more updates on if we will have to wear
masks when we return.  We will send out a text to let you know if masks will be
required when we return on January 9, 2023.  

Consci8us, a community-based rapper and speaker, provided an anti-bullying
assembly for our 5th-8th graders on December 16th.  He used motivational music
he has written to relay positive messages to our students.  We are hoping to bring him
back out in the spring for our K-4th-grade students. 

In collaboration with Center for Oral Health, we hosted a free dental event on
December 22nd.  154 students received an oral exam and free dental products.  For
any students who were absent or didn’t turn in their permission slips, we will host
another dental screening event on April 19, 2023.


